
 
WEEKLY   BULLETIN   FOR   September   14-18th,   2020  

Announcements  

Welcome   to   Week   3   of   Distance   Learning!   

QUICK   REFERENCE   GUIDE  

Bell   Schedule   Click   link:    Bell   Schedule   

Counseling   Dept   Email   your   Counselor   if   you   have   any   questions:  
Ms.   Armstrong,    darmstrong@pylusd.org    (A-G)  
Mrs.   Davidson,    tdavidson@pylusd.org     (H-O)  
Mrs.   Campuzano,    lcampuzano@pylusd.org    (P-Z)  

Tech   Support   Call   714-985-8733  
Email    helpdesk@pylusd.org  
Text   714-485-9840  

Reporting   an   Absence   Email    edhs_attendance@pylusd. org   
Message   Line   714-987-2759  

Free   Tutoring   24/7   Visit    https://app.paper.co/login   
Click   the   “Google   Login”   button   and   enter   your   school  
email   address   &   password  

Hotspot   Requests   Available   at   the   District   Office   -   Student   Services,   M-F  
9   to   3   pm.    Complete   this   form   prior   to   pick   up:  
https://forms.gle/MJeENnu7FPfsZ5u69   

Community   Service   Hours   For   a   community   service   form,   click    here .    Scan   or   take  
a   picture   of   the   completed   form   and   email   to   Mrs.  
Cardenas:    pcardenas@pylusd.org .     For   the   new  
Community   Service   Requirements ,   click    here .  

Work   Permits   For   a   work   permit   application,   click    here .   Scan   and  
email   to   Mrs   Cardenas:    pcardenas@pylusd.org   

 
 
Back  to  School  Night  (Via  Zoom)  is Wednesday,  Sept.  16  -  Please  use  your  student’s  login  and  follow  their                                      
zoom   schedule   for   all   classes.    See   flyer   for   more   details:    BTSN                                                                       -   Mr.   Davis  
 
All  Students  -  If  you're  interested  in  running  a  new  or  returning  club,  an  application  will  need  to  be  filled  out:                                          
New  Club  Application .  The  application  process  has  been  streamlined  due  to  distance  learning.  This  should                              
help  ease  the  whole  process  for  you.  This  year's  club  commissioner's  are  Ryan  Judice  and  Brooke  Barber!                                  
Along  with  Ryan  and  Brooke,  I  am  excited  to  help  you  get  started!  Remember, ALL clubs  need  to  turn  in  an                                          
application.   Be   sure   to   get   a   teacher   to   be   your   adviser   and   don't   be   afraid   to   ask   questions.                    -   Mr.   C  
 
Join  the PTSA  Student  Leadership Group  for  the  first  meeting  of  the  year  on Friday,  Sept.  18th ,  during  lunch!                                      
This  will  be  an  informational  meeting  by  Zoom.  Please  contact  Mrs.  Williams  (gtwscw@yahoo.com)  for  the                              
Zoom   link.    See   you   there!                                                                                                                                 -   Mrs.   Williams  
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Sophomores  to  Seniors -  If  you  want  to  join  CSF,  you  have  until Oct.  2nd  to  get  an  application.  Email  Mrs.                                          
Oberle   ( koberle@pylusd.org )   or   Mr.   Kim   ( jakim@pylusd.org )   for   more   info.                                           -   Mrs.   Oberle  

Quest  in  the  Nest's  Interactive  scavenger  hunt  is  going  on  now.  Signups  are  on                            
https://www.edhsdigitalarts.com/ .  Be  the  first  to  compete  in  various  fun  activities  like  wearing  formal                          
clothes  for  a  zoom  meeting,  dressing  your  pets  in  spirit  wear  or  creating  an  El  Dorado  themed  island  on                                      
Animal   Crossing.   Follow   us   on   Instagram   @eldoquest   or   @edhs_hawktalk.                                           -   Mr.   Switzer  

Seniors :  Please  be  sure  to  sign-up  for  our  Counseling  Google  Classroom.  The  Google  Classroom  code  is                                
doz63kw .  This  will  be  our  main  platform  for  sharing  important  information.  We  posted  a  senior  presentation                                
along  with  a  link  to  schedule  your  senior  appointment.  Before  scheduling  an  appointment,  be  sure  to  look                                  
through  the  Google  Slide  presentation  to  prepare  for  your  senior  appointment.  We  look  forward  to  meeting                                
with   you   virtually!    Included   in   the   presentation   are   the   following:                                                 -   Counseling   Dept.  

★ College   application   process   and   deadlines  
★ Financial   Aid    
★ How   to   send   transcripts   and   test   scores  
★ Helpful   links   throughout   the   presentation    
★ Letters   of   Recommendation    
★ And   more  

 
Senior  Week Sept.  14-18th  -  Seniors,  there  will  be  exclusive  events  for  you  this  week!  The  Senior  Sunrise  is                                      
Friday, Sept.  18th  and  all  senior  gear  that  was  pre-ordered  will  be  available  for  pick  up  on Sept.  14th,  6-8  pm ,                                          
in   the   Senior   quad.                                                                                                                                                            -   Mr.   C  
 
Seniors  -  We  are  still  taking  orders  for  your  senior  cutouts.  Please  order  by Sept.  25th .  Email  Mr.  C  your                                        
picture  and  pay  by  cash  or  check  (made  payable  to  EDHS)  to  the  front  office  or  use  the  school  webstore:                                        
EDHS.org->Students->EDHS   Web   Store->featured.    $25   or   $20   if   you   wear   black   &   gold.                              -   Mr.   C  
 

 

Looking   ahead...  

 
First   Quarter   Progress   Reporting   Period   Ends   -    Sept.   25th  

 

Community   Service   College   Info   Seniors  

    Senior   Week   -   Sept.   14-18th  
Senior   Cutouts   -   by   Sept.   25th  
Senior   Portraits:   to   make   appt,   click:  
http://go.lifetouch.com/  

 

Athletics  

 
All   athletic   events   postponed   until   further   notice  

 

Adjunct   Duties  

 
All   Adjunct   Duties   postponed   until   school   resumes  

 

District   Mail   Pick   Up   Tuesday   /   Thursday   10   am  
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